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Broadmedia Corporation Announces Approval of Postponement of Announcement 
of Financial Results for the First Three Quarters  

of the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2018 
 
Broadmedia Corporation (hereinafter “the Company”) received approval for the postponement 

of the announcement of the quarterly financial results under Article 17-15-2 paragraph (1) of 

the Cabinet Office Ordinance on Disclosure of Corporate Affairs, etc. as of February 14, 2018 

as follows. 

 

1. Announcement of financial results for which the application will be filed 

Announcement of financial results for the third quarter of the 22nd Term (the fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2018) 

(Covering the period from October 1, 2017 to December 31, 2017) 

 

2. Deadline for announcement before postponement 

February 14, 2018 

 

3. Deadline for announcement after postponement  

March 14, 2018 

 

4. Future schedule 

The Company will fully cooperate with the Internal Investigation Committee  and Jinchi Audit 

Corporation to complete the announcement of the financial results for the third quarter of the 

22nd financial year (ending March, 2018) by the deadline of March 14, 2018 after the 

postponement as described in “Broadmedia Corporation Announces Submission of Application 

for Approval of Postponement of Announcement of Financial Results for the Third Quarter of 

the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2018” announced on February 13, 2018. 

 

The Company offers its sincerest apologies to shareholders, customers and other stakeholders 

for causing them significant difficulties and concerns in connection with this decision to apply 

for the postponement of the announcement. 

End 
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IR Dept., Broadmedia Corporation (E-mail: ir@broadmedia.co.jp) 


